PDC Minutes
1/30/19

Members present:  Alicia Kelley, Amanda Braun, Lori May, Kelly McDiffett, Marty White, Kelly Gentry, Kathy Lamberson and Aron Dody. 

Minutes from November were presented and approved.  

Our 5 year Professional Development Plan 2018-2023 was sent to State 6/22/18.  They wrote back to say our plan went to the State Board in January and was approved with modifications.  The approval is pending our fixing the changes.  We should get those soon.

Annual training was presented.  Kelly informed us that when Michael Koonce talks about an annual needs assessment he is talking about the survey we do every year in the spring.  IPDP’s is the same as our Frontline.  He will also talk about Knowledge, Application and Impact levels and we don’t have many requests for the upper levels.  He will mention getting ‘signatures’ and that what we are doing when we ‘approve’ a request.  We then watched the 16-minute video on PDC training.

District PD days were reviewed.  January 2nd feedback was that Move Active Kansas is always a favorite with getting new ideas to get our kids moving.  Alicia also shared that some grade level time is needed to digest and make the writing training appropriate for each of us.  Kelly reported that will take place on Feb. 15.

Topics for the remaining PD days of the year were presented by Kelly.

FPG approvals were presented:

Dana Reddick – 2 approvals
Tina McIver    -- 1 approval
Nichole Hensley – 2 approvals
Anne Robidou – 1 approval
Lori May  -- 1 approval
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